
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 
From: Felix Camire <fcamire@canmore.ca> 
To: Shuswap Band <info@shuswapband.net> 
Cc:  
Bcc:  
Date: Tue, 22 Nov 2016 17:23:46 +0000 
Subject: RE: Flood retention structure 
Hi	Sierra, 
	 
Thank	you	for	your	email.	We	really	appreciate	your	quick	response	and	input	on	this	matter. 
	 
Regarding	the	HRIA,	here	is	the	information	that	I	can	provide: 
In	Alberta,	an	historical	resource	impact	assessment	(HRIA)	covers	historic,	archaeological,	and	palaeontological	
resources	including	some	types	of	traditional	use	sites	identified	by	First	Nations.		Documents	related	to	the	HRIA	
process	are	not	public	and	cannot	be	shared	without	written	consent	from	Alberta	Culture	and	Tourism,	the	
provincial	ministry	responsible	for	heritage	resources.		What	is	publicly	available	is	the	summary	that	we	provided	
within	our	environmental	impact	assessment,	which	you	can	find	on	the	Town	of	Canmore	website	(canmore.ca). 
A	couple	of	resources	that	you	might	find	helpful	are	the	Alberta	Culture	and	Tourism	webpage	(culture.alberta.ca)	
and	a	summary	of	how	HRIA	are	conducted	in	Alberta	that	is	on	the	webpage	of	our	historical	resources	
consultant,	Lifeways	of	Canada	(lifewaysofcanada.com).	 
I	also	appreciate	passing	along	the	profile	of	your	local	company	profile.	I	will	save	this	information	with	our	
procurement	files	for	use	once	ready	to	tender	the	project. 
	 
Regards, 
Felix 
	 
Félix	Camiré 
403.678.1512		office 
 
From: Shuswap Band [mailto:info@shuswapband.net]  
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 11:45 AM 
To: Felix Camire 
Subject: Flood retention structure 
  
Good morning Felix, 
 
Thank you for the letter regarding your upcoming project.  The Shuswap Indian Band has no concerns with your 
application and anything done to prevent another disaster like the 2013 flood should be supported by all.  
 
On a side note, I am curious to know what a Historical Resources Impact Assessment covers?  Is that a public 
document?  Could I take a look at this?  We are currently building Cultural Heritage Impact Assessments guidelines 
and I could use some more ideas on what to include. 
 
I have attached a company profile of a local aboriginal owned business that may be of use to your project. 

 
Sierra Stump, 
Referrals Coordinator    
Shuswap Indian Band 
RR2 3A-492 Arrow Rd. 
Invermere, BC 
V0A1K2 
250.341.3678 ext 1008 



	


